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KS1 Maths Workshop 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We would like to invite you to join us on Thursday 28th February between 9:00 and 10:00 am for a 

maths calculations workshop. The aim of the morning will be to show you the methods we are using 

in school to teach your child the four rules of maths; addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division. During the morning we will show you the exact way we teach the children and help you 

understand how you can help your child at home. We will also provide you with a handout of the 

methods we use to take away with you for reference at home.  

If you would like to attend this maths calculations workshop please sign and return the form below. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Thursday 28th February. However if you 

cannot make the workshop, please feel free to make an appointment to see me about maths in 

school. 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Mrs Stacey  

Maths Leader 

 

I/we would like to attend the maths calculations workshop on Thursday 28th February from 9:00 -

10:00 am. 

I/we cannot attend the maths calculation workshop but would like a copy of the maths calculation 

workshop handout . □ 

Print Name 

Signed_________________________________________________ Date ______________________ 
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